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Present: Michael Arnush, Catharine Bookhout, Chuck Joseph, Pat Fehling (chair), Hugh Foley,
Nick Merrill, Amelia Rauser, Ray Rodrigues, Patricia Rubio, Gordon Thompson (scribe).

1. Discussion of minutes for meeting #19. (PF has modifications.)

2. Reports.

a. Chemistry-Physics informational meetings. Only two people came in addition to the
Chemistry and Physics faculty. The proposal will go to the faculty at the next meeting.

b. LS1. Discussions continue. CEPP members have had private discussions with a
number of concerned faculty members. CEPP remains convinced that allowing John
Anzalone to circulate was appropriate.

c. Vision. Review of faculty discussions about goals and spirit. CEPP members
generally agree that we know what our "guiding principles" are, although some believe



